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Notice of Motion  
Moved by Angela Kennedy and seconded by Garry Tanuan  
  

Whereas Senator O’Connor and St John Paul II are over-subscribed Secondary Schools 

  
Whereas both schools have regional programmes i.e. Gifted and French Immersion  which could be 
housed in any school since these programmes should be available to any student. 
  
Whereas in some cases, students in eligible feeder schools have been denied access to their 
community school for regular programming i.e. St Timothy and St Gerald 

  
Whereas  St Patrick and Blessed Mother Theresa are under-enrolled Secondary Schools 

  
Whereas there is a need for fair and equitable distribution of programmes across the board that 
will benefit everyone and is the ideal model  
  
Therefore be it resolved that the Board of Trustees request a report that will provide details RE: 
the feasibility of relocating the French immersion programme and the gifted programme from 
Senator O’Connor to St Patrick and from St John Paul II to Blessed Mother Theresa. 
  

 Submitted by Angela Kennedy and Garry Tanuan  
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